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From: Blake, Debra L [mailto:Debra.Blake@federalmogul.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 9:21 AM

To: Paul Braun

Subject: Shipping/Receiving Signs

We have had a rash of semis trying to drive through our east parking lot coming in on LaFollette. Who would I talk to
about putting signs with arrows on N. 23 Street to direct semi traffic to our shipping and receiving docks on Fairmont?

@% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Debra Blake .
Plant Engineer

Federal-Mogul Corporation

Powertrain Systems

Manitowoc, Wisconsin

Tel: +1(920) 686-3668

Cell: +1(920) 905-2970

Fax: +1(920) 684-1641

VolP: 233 3668
debra.blake@federalmogul.com




